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Bus Expectations 
At the Bus Stop  

 
1. Students should be at their bus stop at least 10 minutes prior to the scheduled pickup time. 

2. While waiting for the bus, students must not run around on private property. 

3. When boarding the bus, remain in a single line and refrain from pushing. 

4. No throwing or kicking snow at the bus stop. 

On the Bus 

 

1. Remain seated at all times while the bus is in motion. 

2. Obey the instructions of the school bus driver and/or patrollers. 

3. Refrain from eating or drinking on the bus for your own safety. Keep aisles clear. 

4. Do not throw anything inside or out of the bus. 

5. JK/SK children must be attended by a parent/guardian when boarding and disembarking from the bus. A bus tag must  

be clearly marked on the student’s backpack with route number and home address.  

After School 

1. Upon entering the assigned classroom/area to wait for a bus, students are expected to: 

 Sit/stand quietly under their designated bus number.  

 Refrain from using the washroom, walking the halls, or returning to class during this time.  

 Listen to staff on duty as well as supervising bus patrollers. 

 No eating, drinking or playing with athletic equipment while waiting.  

 

2. Proceed directly to the bus when its number is announced. 

3. Students will be led to the bus by the patrollers in a respectful manner.   

 
Additional Rules 
1. Students must ride on their designated bus only. The school does not have the authority to alter School Board 

designated bus assignments. 

 

2. The office must be notified in writing in advance if a student who regularly rides the bus will be picked up by a 

parent/guardian. 

 

3. No offensive language, gestures, or negative conduct. 

 

4. Failure to abide by these regulations may result in the suspension of bus privileges.  

 

In the event that buses are delayed, notifications will be sent electronically to parents/guardians 

who have registered for this service. Please register on www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca to receive 

notifications from the bus company. You can also view the status of a bus run by visiting the 

website or call the carriers directly:  

Sharp: 905-679-0001 

Caledonia: 905-692-4488 

 

  

http://www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca/

